
 
DATE: August 13, 2019 
CONTACT: Courtney Ryan, (785) 296-5708, Courtney.Ryan@kslottery.net 

 

Kansas Lottery Commission Postponed to August 21 

 
TOPEKA, KAN. – Due to unforeseen circumstances, the Kansas Lottery Commission 

meeting scheduled for Wednesday, August 14 has been tentatively postponed until 
Wednesday, August 21, 2019, at 2:00 p.m.  

 
The meeting on August 21 will take place at the Kansas Lottery Headquarters located at 108 
N. Kansas Ave. in Topeka, Kansas. The meeting is open to the public.  

 
Parties interested in listening to the Lottery Commission meeting may do so by accessing a 

teleconference line at the Lottery’s expense. The conference line is provided as a courtesy to 
the public.  If for any reason the conference line is unavailable, the meeting will still be open 

to the public at the address stated above. 
 

CONFERENCE CALL INSTRUCTIONS 

 
Dial the Phone Number: (866) 620-7326 
Enter this Conference Code when prompted: 8357016693# 

 

NOTE: To avoid disturbing the call, participants please do not put your phone on hold 
when attending conference calls. Please mute your phone to reduce noise on the line and to 

allow for an orderly meeting. To mute your phone, press *6; to unmute your phone, press 
#6. 
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